
 
 
 

A book about moving to 
Year 2 

 
Attenborough Class 

 
 

 

 



Mrs Brewer is your new class teacher. 

 

 
 
In the mornings, you will come through our classroom door 

(just past Kipling Lions Nursery). 

 

   



Then you will hang your coat and bag on your peg in the 
Year 2 part of the cloakroom.  

You will use the same toilets as in Year 1. 
 

 
 

This will be your new classroom. 

 
 



 Every day you will need to bring: a water bottle, a book 
bag, your reading record, your reading book… and a smile! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In the autumn term we will be exploring the topic 
‘Amazing Africa’.  

So, come safari ready and be prepared to go across the 
amazing African Savannah! 

 
 
 
 



I am so excited to go on this learning adventure with you! 
Have a lovely summer. 

 
 

 


